Florida Building Commission
Electrical Technical Advisory Committee
November 17, 2003
8:30 A.M. - 9:30 A.M.

Rosen Plaza Hotel, Orlando.

Committee Report:

(1) The following members attended the meeting: Mike Mc Combs, Tarry Baker, Ed Carson,
Jay Dagner, Leonard F. Devine Jr., Oriol T. Haage, Clarence Tibbs, Joe Territo, and
Dwight Wilkes.

(2) The Committee reviewed and provided the following recommendation regarding
DCAO03-DEC-266:

The Committee recommended that the request be deferred to the local appeal board.
3) The Committee discussed and recommended that NFPA 70A be adopted by the
Commission as the minimum standard requirements for electrical in the proposed Florida

Residential Code.

(4) The Committee requested that an Electrical TAC meeting be held at January Commission
meeting to discuss Section 424 electrical requirements for swimming pools.



